
Diary dates 

Saturday 30th June 
PSM Church Summer Fair at 
school 1:30pm. 
 
Thursday 5th & Fri 6th July 
Yr 6 Fiver Challenge 
 
Mon 9th-Weds 11 July 
Yr 6 Plympton Academy 
Induction days 
 
Tuesday 10th July 
New Foundation Class 
Taster Afternoon 1.45-3pm 
 
Thurs 12th July 
Meeting for parents re; 
France residential June 
2019. 
 
Friday 13th July 
School Summer Fayre 2:30-
4:30pm 
 
Tuesday 17th July 
Class Swaps  
KS2 School Production 
 
Wednesday 18th July 
Yr 1 Cricket Tournament 
Childcare Centre Graduation 
 
Thursday 19th July 
Awards & Leavers Assembly 
 
Friday 20th July 
PMS’s ‘Got Talent’ and Mufti 
Last Day of Term 
 
 
Next Academic Year 

Monday 3rd Sept 
School Closed– Non Pupil Day 
 
Tuesday 4th Sept 
Children Back Y1-6 
 
Tuesday 4-Friday 7th  Sept 
New pupils home visits 
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Summer Fair  

On Friday 13th we will be 
holding our summer fair. This is 
a mufti (non uniform) day and 
we kindly ask that Foundation 
and Key Stage 1 pupils bring in a 
tin and Key Stage 2 pupils bring 
in cakes.  

To help our organisation, all 
school meals will be a packed 
lunch on this day. Thank you for  
your support.   

Sun Cream 

During this hot weather, 
please can we ask parents to 
apply sun cream to children 
before they come to school in 
the morning and to please send 
them in with a water bottle 
and hat to protect their faces 
from the sun.  

We are lucky to have such a 
large field with trees 
providing some protection 
from the sun, but it is always 
better to 
be safe 
than sorry. 

Thank you  

School Disco 

Thank you to Mrs Latham, and 
other parents who volunteered, 
for all their hard work 
organising this evenings disco. 
Thank you also to staff who are 
giving up their time to help out.  

 

 

PTFA Fundraising… 

Please come and support the 
schools PTFA who are holding a 
stall at the Plympton St. 
Maurice Parish Church Summer 
Fayre, tomorrow (30th June) 
from 1.30pm.  Held here in 
the grounds of the school. 

Lots of games and things to see 
and do.  Everyone welcome! 

Choir Robes. 

Thank you to Miss Trice who 
has been undertaking the 
mammoth task of making robes 
for our school choir.  With 70 
choir  members we now realise, 
that despite lots of parents 
helping, the huge task we set 
ourselves is almost impossible!  
However, we have done our 
best and completed as many as 
possible, and whilst we 
appreciate that not all 
members will get to wear a 
robe at the same time,  all 
choir members will wear a robe 
at some point!  



Plympton St Maurice Primary School are part of the 
Sainsbury’s School Games network and the Plymouth 

School Sports Partnership. For all upcoming events and 
opportunities, please refer to the links posted.  

www.yourschoolgames.com  
www.plymouthssp.co.uk  

 

Time of Praise and Success (Tops) Assembly 

Well done to those who have received an award this week 

 

 

  Perseverance Making Links  Collaboration Revising 

Foundation  Harley M William B Lukas N Monroe D 

Year 1  Lily-Mae M Harrison T Dexter H Darcey C 

Year 2  Harry T Samuel T Abigail W Thomas T 

Year 3  George A Malachi L Oliver W Archie N 

Year 4  Poppi H Jack J Aimee S Owen C 

Year 5  Owen H Lucie J Chioma D Jessica G 

Year 6  Tianna D Leshia M  Merly T  John T 

 

This term we are continuing to reward children for developing their Characteristics of Learning, 
Each week, four children from every class will be awarded a certificate for: Persevering with 
their learning,  making links and asking questions, revising and reviewing their learning or for 
working collaboratively)  

Certificates will be handed out at next Fridays assembly and parents, grandparents and friends 
are welcome to come and share this celebration of their child’s learning.  

PTFA dates for your diary… 

 TODAY - School Disco  

 TOMORROW - Church Summer Fayre ( at school) Saturday 1.30pm 

 13th July - School Summer Fayre 2.30 - 4.30pm 

 KS2 Production refreshments & raffle 6pm. (donation of prizes gratefully 
received) 

 

Plympton St. Maurice Primary School – NAME LABELS 

The PTFA announced last week that they have teamed up with Label Planet to 
offer parents the opportunity to purchase quality labels for your children’s 
school uniform.  You should have received an order form last Friday. Each order 
placed quoting the school reference number (15936) will provide the school 
with 30% commission.  To order online, the link is on the school website, under 
School Information; Parent Handbook.  Please pop into the school office if you 
have any queries, need a new order form or would like to see a sample label!   

http://www.yourschoolgames.com
http://www.plymouthssp.co.uk


Mountbatten Report 
By James Ferrier 

 

From the 9th June to the 13th, most students in years 5 & 6 got the 
pleasure of going on residential with Mrs. Tustain, Mrs Baxter, Mrs 

Alford and Mr. Secker for 5 action-packed days! 

Mountbatten was a great experience for all. Featuring various team 
building exercises, climbing, abseiling, kayaking, archery, canoeing, 
den building, a Great Egg Challenge*, amazing food and even people 

who either wears speedos over pyjamas or constantly yodels! 

I absolutely recommend this to anyone who is considering this as an 
option in their future at this school. Just make sure you have plenty 

of sun cream. 

 

 

 

*The Great Egg Challenge was a challenge in which you had to 
answer questions, the answers being dotted around the is-
land. Then each answer was worth points. The more points, 

the more money you get. Then you could spend your money on 
parts to make a capsule in which you would insert an egg so 
that when it was dropped from a tower, it would not crack. 

School Games Day 2018 

On the 24th May 2018 was our annual School Games Day, where each house 
team competed to earn their team points, whilst showing the six School 
Games values: determination, passion, respect, honesty, self-belief and 
teamwork. Blues won in 2015, Greens in 2016 and Yellows in 2017. In the 

morning was the team games, where we were split into groups to complete 
challenges to win points for their team. Everyone had great fun! Then in the 

afternoon, we competed in a variety of flat races. 

So who won? 

The results were as follows: 

1st – Yellow (Cann Woods) 2155 

2nd – Green (Cadover) 1820 

3rd – Blue (Saltram) 1729 

4th – Red (Plymbridge) 1630 

Congratulations Yellows! 

 

By James Ferrier. 







Ivybridge Primary Movement & Sports Skills Programme 

 

Summer Primary Movement & Sport Skills programme 

running every Tuesday 10-2pm throughout the Summer Holidays  

 

w/c 23rd July - w/c 27th August 2018  

at Ivybridge Community College 
 

We have developed our Sport Academy framework to incorporate a 

Primary age programme to equip young students with the insight to our 

sport academy resources and to develop the skills for young students for a 

physically healthy lifestyle and tools for developing sports skills for success in 

the future. It has evolved over the last few months where parents have 

joined their children in continuing their own Physical Literacy journey.   
 

The sessions are open to all interested students from Year 3 to Year 6.  

The cost is £40 for the whole summer sessions. 
 

We look forward to welcoming your students in July & August. 
 

Please contact Andy Taylor 

ataylor@ivybridge.devon.sch.uk for more details and booking. 

 

mailto:ataylor@ivybridge.devon.sch.uk



